Northemn States Power Company

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401-1927
Telephone (612) 330-6500

December 28, 1990

U § Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555
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Request for Extension for Completion of
Control Room Modifications Relating to the
Reguirements of NUREC-0737 Supplement No. 1

We are writing to requost an extension to our commitment to complete all

modifications to the control room, per the requirements of NUREG-0737, by
December 31, 1990,

On November 20, 1986, the NRC issued a Safety Evaluation Report (SER) providing
the results of the staff's review of our implementation of the requirements of
Supplement 1 to NUREG-0/7%/. The SER concluded satisfactory implementatior
contingent upon our comm.tments (o!
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Control Room Design Review Summary Report

All items have been completed with the exception of vart of item 2 above
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annunciator relocation has been coupleted on Unit 2 and the Unit
1 BO? annunciator relocation will he compieted during the 1991
Unit 1 refueling outage.

Based on the impact of the issues discussed in this letter, we will not complete
all the modifications by December 31, 1990. We will provide, by July 31, 1991,
a complete schedule detailing the completion of all remaining commitments.

Please contact us if you have any questions relating to our request.

T

Thomas M Parker
Manager
Nuclear Support Services

cc: Regional Administrator - II1 NRC
NRR Project Manager, NRC
Resident Inspector, NRC
J E Silberg



